
RICHARD GALLEN & COMPANY, INC. 
260 FIFTH AVENUE 

NEW YORK. NEW YORK 100131 

[2121989-9624 	FAX (212) 999-0325 

3/3/94 

Dear Harold: 

Carroll & Graf need this returned by Wednesday, March 9th 
at the latest, so I'm sending these proofs via UPS overnight 
so you'll have it for the weekend for any changes you may 
have on it. 

Meanwhile, I work as much as I can on your original ms and 
inserts so you'll have a beautiful original before Spring! 

Love, 

/21  
Raph 1 


